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For the a�en�on o
 
Dear Sir
 
Following the Dudley Local Plan Consulta�on, the NHS Black Country Integrated Care Board, Estates Team
have been liaising with Dudley Council Planning in par�cular  who has been of great assistance
in this process for a number of years on the former Black Country Plan.
 
With this in mind we have now completed the Black Country ICB, NHS Primary Care Network and ICB Estates
Strategies to include the measures outlined in the aforesaid BCP. We will con�nue to engage with Dudley
Council Planners on the emerging Local Plan and happy share our ICB Estates Strategy with the Dudley team
once the ICB Strategy has achieved its final approval.
 
We are generally suppor�ve of the Local Plan to which I have a�ached our latest dra� Health Care
Infrastructure SPD, (we understand the forthcoming change to the SPD process) for your considera�on.
 
Kind Regards
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 Thank you for your co-operation.
 

NHSmail is the secure email, collaboration and directory service available for
all NHS staff in England. NHSmail is approved for exchanging patient data and
other sensitive information with NHSmail and other accredited email services.

 
For more information and to find out how you can switch visit Joining NHSmail –
NHSmail Support

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsupport.nhs.net%2Farticle-categories%2Fjoining-nhsmail%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cplanning.policy%40dudley.gov.uk%7Cfc22f19fcf6d4a03f65c08dc017b0d2b%7Ce6a7eb3fec2a421693de823d273b1d03%7C0%7C0%7C638386875238060351%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Wbp%2FIMOXsGtEzzjW8y3CLFckbUZkeoaO3KJgvoeE6co%3D&reserved=0

